
I was elected as a Parent Governor in November 2016, with a four year term. I 

have one child aged 4 at Banks Road and another who will 

attend the school from September 2019. 

 

I am pleased to have the opportunity to contribute to the 

future of the school and the education of not only my own 

children, but all who attend, as well as providing a voice 

for the parents of the school. 

 

I have 10 years’ experience working as a Learning and Development professional 

and as such have knowledge of learning techniques and principles that I am sure 

will help me in the role of Governor. 

 

I can confirm that I don't have any additional business interests which may 

conflict with the school. 

 


